
You’re a Parent. 

Contact Us. 

Learn more about your child’s potential pesticide exposure. 

If you live in Duval County and are a parent of a child between 
the age of 9 and 12 months old or less than 3 months, you 
may be eligible to be in a research study about infants’ and 
toddlers’ exposure to pesticides. 

Study participants will be compensated for their participation.


If you know someone who may be eligible to participate in 
the study, please ask them to give us a call. 

To find out more about this research study, please call Cherry Jackson at 

1-877-810-9530, ext. 503 (toll-free), or visit


our website at www.epa.gov/cheers


Study conducted by: The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency in conjunction with the Duval County Health 
Department, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and The American Chemistry Council. 


